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DEAR PARENTS & FRIENDS OF SPARK,

We hope everyone has had a good Memorial Day Weekend despite the weather. Here we are at the end of another 
school year and looking forward to the summer. We have a few reminders for you and request that you help us out with 
our NH GIVES campaign.


MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR JUNE 8TH & 9TH!!!

Please check out our campaign on the NH GIVES website 
and note that there is a 24 hour window for donations — 
June 8th & 9th. This campaign is an important effort to 
provide your children with increased career opportunities. The 
establishment of an Extended Learning Opportunity (ELO) 
position will be a huge step forward for Spark Academy to 
connect more with the industries that will be searching for 
employees with technical skills. Please consider giving and see 
if your colleagues and employers would be willing to give. 


The need for a technically skilled workforce has been well 
established, and Spark is doing all it can to help your kids with 
the greatest numbers of opportunities possible. 


This link will take you to the Spark Page on the NH GIVES 
website: https://www.nhgives.org/organizations/spark-
academy-of-advanced-technologies


OUR END-OF-YEAR SCHEDULE…

Our last day for the school year will be Wednesday, June 16th. The 16th is also the close of the fourth quarter. Dismissal 
will be at Noon. The morning will include various tasks for us all to do together to close down the classrooms for the 
summer. As there is a good amount of equipment and materials to be stored properly, it will be a good and enjoyable 
way for us all to bring the school year to an end. We will have pizza with the kids at 11:00 before sending everyone off for 
the summer!


COMPLETING ASSIGNMENTS…

Once again, we remind all students to complete their assignments by June 16th. Incomplete grades are granted by the 
Director only for the most compelling of reasons.


LAPTOPS…

All laptops are to be turned in on the 16th. Laptops will be reissued in the fall. Temporary exemptions will be made only 
for students who have the Director’s permission to complete work due to the most compelling reasons.
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VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE…

Our next Virtual Open House will be taking place on Thursday, June 24th, at 
6:30. Please let potential Spark families know that the Zoom link for our open 
house can be found on the Spark Calendar.


PHOTOS…

Our pictures this week are from a biology class outdoor activity on predators 
and prey designed by Ms. Harnois. The students really seemed engrossed as 
they acted our their roles! 


Sincerely,


Denis Mailloux


Director



